
Life at School

Tap to follow us on social

Year 7: Exploring Plant Parts 

Under the Microscope

Year 1: Maths

London Youth MUN
 Best Delegation 2025

‘

Year 8: Performing
Shakespeare Success

Year 9 & Year 10: Public
Speaking Finalists

Our debating team triumphed in the Schools'
Mace quarter-finals, placing us in the top 12 out
of 360 schools! Their hard work and teamwork

have earned them a spot in the semi-finals. A big
thank you to their teachers for their guidance.

Onwards to the next round! 

Schools’ Mace Debate

Care Committee 
Lunch Share

Year 4: Kung Fu Workshop in

the New Hall (Downstairs)!

Year 4: Marché des
Connaissances !

Parents joined us for a maths workshop
last month, experiencing first-hand the
hands-on methods we use in class. Led
by Mme Prévot and Mme Liger-
Galopin, the session offered a glimpse
into how we teach mathematics and
nurture problem-solving skills. Thank
you to everyone who joined!

EYFS: Parent Mornings !

Middle School Improv Club Trip

to The Tabernacle

Nursery: fine motor skills

practice with zoo animals

Entre châteaux,
fleuve et
Renaissance, les
élèves ont plongé au
cœur de l’histoire et
du paysage ligérien,
reliant sur le terrain
leurs apprentissages
en français, histoire
et géographie.

DID YOU KNOW?

Sophie Geer is a
Jeannine Manuel 

Paris alumna!

Year 1 students recently celebrated
an exciting milestone: the 100th
day of school. They took part in a

series of activities - creative,
collaborative and engaging - all

linked to the number 100! Bravo !

Fête du 100

London Youth MUN:
Best Delegation 2025

Our students won the Best Delegation Award
(medium-sized) at the London Youth MUN
Conference, competing against nearly 600
participants from 34 schools across six countries
- including Eton College and Harrow School.
Congratulations to our eight awarded delegates
for their exemplary performance in diplomacy,
research, and negotiation. A special thanks to
our dedicated teachers and MUN advisors for
their support!

World
Book

Day

Nursery: Trip to 
London Zoo 

In this activity, children
developed their fine

motor skills by
rescuing animals

trapped in jelly. It was
followed by an

exciting visit to the
London Zoo, where
they got to observe

real animals up close,
expanding their
understanding 

of wildlife.

Year 1 & Year 2: Dinosaur Museum

Year 9: Trip to Imperial 
War Museum

Learning 
through trips...

Inset Day in the New Hall

(Upstairs)!

Reception: Trip to 

Regents Park

Year 3: Music 

Year 13 IB; Trip to
Strawberry Hill

Career Day: a big thank you to all the

speakers for their contributions!

The Upstairs Hall!

Year 7: Magazine Creation

Workshop

The students had the
opportunity to

explore what makes a
good magazine in a

workshop led by
Okapi’s Editor-in-

Chief. They worked
creatively to design
their own versions,
gaining insight into

the process of
magazine creation!

Secondary: ZENOS Games

What an incredible night - merci à tous !

Gala 2025
GUILDHALL

Petite Section:
Mathématiques

Sauriez-vous épeler « dithyrambique » ? Un
grand bravo à tous les élèves de 6e à 2nde qui

ont participé avec enthousiasme à la
compétition des Mots en Or, organisée par le

Département de Français. Félicitations à
Athénaïs (Y11) qui a réussi l’exploit d’épeler
40 mots en moins de 10 minutes, ainsi qu’à

l’équipe des 6e, qualifiée pour la demi-finale
après avoir décroché la 5ᵉ place sur 549

équipes à travers le monde !

Les Mots en Or

Year 8: Residential Châteaux 

de La Loire Trip

Parents’ Maths Workshop!

Parents, back to class !

Year 6: Residential D-Day Trip

Sur les traces du Débarquement
et de la Seconde Guerre

Mondiale, nos élèves ont pu
approfondir leur comprehension
du programme d’histoire lors de

ce voyage scolaire ! 
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Whether we’re welcoming
new families, sharing school
stories, or building support
for its future, everything
comes back to creating the
best possible educational

journey for each and every
one of our students.

Our ambitious definition of bilingualism - which
focuses on achieving equal mastery of French
and English, orally and in writing - naturally
places huge importance on oracy skills. Our
pedagogical team is currently working on a
major project focused on enhancing dialogic
teaching methods across the school. Guided by
the latest research in this area, the project aims
to evaluate and refine the quality of classroom
questioning and dialogue. We can’t wait to
share our initial findings with you!

Let’s Talk: Oracy in Focus

Apr 7 - 9 • Y10 - Y12 • Artist In Residence

Apr 22 • Y6 • Trip to Tower Bridge

Apr 28 - May 2 • Secondary • Exam Week

Apr 28 • Y5 & Y6 • Football Tournament

Apr 30 • Y7 • Theatre Trip: Matilda The Musical

Apr 30 - May 2 • Y5 • Residential Trip to York

May 1 • Y9 •  Theatre Trip: Les Misérables

May 2 • Y8 • Trip to Science Museum

May 7 • Y5 • Rallye Mesure

May 8 • Secondary • Earth Day

May 13 • Y9 • Trip to French National Gallery

May 13 • Y3 • Trip to Brunel Museum

May 16 • Y3 • Trip Natural History Museum

May 19 • Y9 • Trip to French National Gallery

May 19 - 23 • Y7 • Trip to South of France

May 20 • Y1 • Parent Morning

May 20 • Y4 •  Rain Forest Workshop 

May 22 • Reception • Parent Morning

May 22 • Nursery • Parent Mornings

May 24 - 31 • Y9 • Trip to China

Meet the Team

Sophie Geer

You oversee Admissions, Communications &
Development - what links these three areas? 

Q&A with Sophie Geer
Head of Admissions, Communications &
Development

At their core, these areas are all about telling the inspiring
story of our school and building its future. Having been
part of the team since we opened in London in 2015 - and
as a Jeannine Manuel Paris alumna - I know the school
very well and have had the privilege of watching it grow
year after year. My role lets me share the school’s story
with current and prospective families while also adding
my very modest contribution to shaping its next chapter. 

What do you enjoy the most about your role? 

It’s the opportunity to focus on what matters most: our
students. Whether we’re welcoming new families, sharing
school stories, or building support for its future,
everything comes back to creating the best possible
educational journey for each and every one of them. And
our students are so inspiring - whether it’s the thoughtful
way they engage with learning, the kindness I see in their
interactions, or their remarkable achievements - they
make it easy to be passionate about this role. It’s been a
particularly rewarding time recently, with admissions in
full swing and the Gala marking a very successful high
point of our fundraising efforts this year. A heartfelt thank
you to all those who have made this possible, and we look
forward to sharing all the special 10 year anniversary
events that will take place next year!

Learning Stories

Chères familles, 

It’s been a fantastic term filled with incredible
achievements and hard work. Our students
have continued to show remarkable
dedication in their studies, creativity, and
extracurricular activities, making us all proud
of what they’ve accomplished.

Looking through the projects featured in this
newsletter, I am inspired by the talent,
enthusiasm, and effort displayed across a
variety of activities. It’s a joy to see our
students not only excel but also engage in
meaningful learning experiences that will
shape their future.

As we approach exam season, I want to wish
all of our students the best of luck. Your hard
work is evident, and I’m confident that it will
serve you well in the upcoming exams.

Bonne lecture, 

MARK YOUR DIARIES!Message from the Head

Pauline Prévot

As a Jeannine Manuel alumna, what’s it like now being
part of the school in a leadership role?

It’s a privilege! Jeannine Manuel’s mission, which shaped
my own education, is as alive in our London school as it
was in Paris when I was a student. Being able to help carry
that forward, especially in a city that meant so much to
Jeannine Manuel herself, has been wonderfully exciting.

Our New Halls in action!

Our students celebrated World
Book Day by bringing characters
to life and sharing their love of
reading. Year 2 read to Year 1,
and Year 7 invited Year 6 for an
escape game themed around

the day. We were also thrilled to
welcome author Rob Lloyd, who

visited Year 7 and shared his
passion for storytelling. A big
thank you to the teachers for

making it all happen!

Entre châteaux,
fleuve et
Renaissance, les
élèves ont plongé au
cœur de l’histoire et
du paysage ligérien,
mêlant sur le terrain
leurs apprentissages
en français, histoire
et géographie.

Learning outside the classroom allows
students to explore the curriculum in a

unique and immersive way. Upcoming trips
include Year 6 trip to Tower Bridge, Year 9

Les Misérables Theatre trip, Year 5
residential trip to York and, last but not
least, Year 9 residential trip to China!  

The new halls are already making a big
difference, giving us fantastic spaces for all

kinds of activities that help our students
learn and grow. A huge thanks to our

community for making this possible — we
can't wait to use these amazing spaces for

even more fun events!

Click here for an update
on current university offers

Stay tuned for more!

World Water Week at
Jeannine Manuel School

To mark World Water Week, our Year 12 IB students led an
inspiring CAS project exploring water conservation through
photography. “I wanted to show that even something
forgotten can still shape the way we experience the city,”
said Alex, reflecting on the exhibition they prepared on
London’s lost River Effra.

Theodora, who had never tried photography before, shared,
“It was exciting to try something new and collaborate with
a classmate to bring our idea to life.”

Students also marked the week with visits to younger year
groups to lead awareness sessions and hosted a bake sale,
with proceeds supporting a charity focused on water-related
causes. Thank you!

A photography exhibition by Alex P & Theodora K with “Sakura” stencil
artwork created by Year 11 students.
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Talent Show auditions 
are open! 

Submit your entry to
talentshow@jmanuel.uk.net

https://www.linkedin.com/school/jeannine-manuel-school/
https://www.instagram.com/jeanninemanuel_school/
https://www.instagram.com/p/DH5gpH2sCkE/?img_index=1
https://www.instagram.com/p/DH5gpH2sCkE/?img_index=1
mailto:talentshow@jmanuel.uk.net

